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Monday 20th May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We want every child at Meadowside to start the day with everything they need 
in order to learn effectively; a fundamental element of this is a healthy, filling 
breakfast. From Monday 3rd June children will be offered a FREE bagel at 
9.00am. A great way to start the day! The bagels will be supplied by Magic 
Breakfast. This give every child the opportunity to start the day with the right fuel 
for learning. This will replace toast, so that children will not be offered the option 
of buying toast at morning break. KS1 children will still receive fresh fruit as an 
option that they can eat at break times. Children can also bring in a healthy 
snack of their own choice if they prefer. 
  
Our school has joined the government’s National School Breakfast Programme 
(NSBP), which is being delivered by the charities Family Action and Magic 
Breakfast. 
  
As a NSBP School we are pleased to offer a healthy school breakfast, available 
to all, and enjoy the benefits that brings, with children settled and ready to learn 
at the start of the school day. As well having FREE bagels available every day, 
we will also be offering a free magic breakfast session at 8.30am every day, 
where we will serving a range of cereals as well. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Wright 
Headteacher 


